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Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
For the children who are able to attend the Grange Theatre, Northwich to watch the Goldilocks and 
the Three Bears pantomime on Thursday 14th December. Please see below details for the day. 
 

Children can bring with them two small treats that will fit in their coat pockets (NO NUTS - the theatre 

is a nut free environment), and a named water bottle (no fizzy drinks or glass bottles).  

 

CHILDREN WILL NEED TO BE AT SCHOOL FOR 8.30AM FOR AN 

EARLY DEPARTURE 

 
We have booked 3 coaches, fitted with seatbelts and below is the proposed itinerary for the day 
 
08.45am Depart school promptly 
09.45am “Goldilocks and the Three Bears” pantomime at the Grange Theatre, Northwich 
11.45am Pantomime finishes – approximately 
12 Noon Depart the Grange Theatre - approximately 
12.45pm Arrive back at school- approximately – dependant on traffic 
 
CHILDREN WILL EAT LUNCH ON THEIR RETURN TO SCHOOL. AS PREVIOUSLY STATED, 
THERE WILL ONLY BE A PACKED LUNCH OPTION ON SCHOOL GRID FOR PRE-ORDERS, 
ALTERNATIVELY YOUR CHILD MAY BRING THEIR OWN PACKED LUNCH TO SCHOOL. 
 

• All children to be in school uniform. 

• PLEASE AVOID PARKING ON COMMON LANE WHEN DROPPING CHILDREN OFF 
TO SCHOOL. THERE WILL BE 3 COACHES ARRIVING AND THEY NEED TO PARK 
OUTSIDE THE SCHOOL. PLEASE USE THE VILLAGE HALL CAR PARK. 

• If your child attends WOSC in the morning on this day, please ensure that you liaise 
with them about any changes to arrangements for your child. 

 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Simon Talbot 
Head Teacher 


